
       
 

                     

 

Contact Info            

Teddy    706-537-3265                    
Crystal    706-537-3263  
teddyangel@mwbm.org  
crystalangel@mwbm.org     

P.O. Box 519                  
Braselton  GA 30517  

 

 

Sending Church   
Faith Baptist Church              

620 Essex Dr.                 
Staunton  VA 24401         
Pastor Eric Brown                

540-849-7545       
ericbrown32476@yahoo. com 

 

 

 

Support Address  
Missionary #273                     

P.O. Box 519                  
Braselton  GA 30517            

706-654-2818            
mwbm.org 

 

  

 

      

Dear Praying Friends and Supporters, 

God reveals the blessing of obedience to the children of Israel in 
Deuteronomy 28:12, “The LORD shall open unto thee his good treasure…” The 
LORD has truly blessed our step of faith in returning to Colorado by opening 
specific doors, opening special hearts, and opening supportive eyes. 

We are amazed at the doors God has opened for us to share our burden for 
Colorado. Our calendar continues to fill up for 2023 and we are looking forward to 
setting a specific return date in the days to come. The need for churches here in the 
United States is more apparent and acknowledged by pastors which allows doors for 
support to open more quickly.  We have enjoyed seeing friends who have been 
smiling and serving Jesus since we were small children. It is a blessing to see they 
are still smiling and loving Jesus.  

Please pray for Keith who has confessed what he has will not take him to 
Heaven. He is a professing Catholic that I have spent many hours sharing the gospel 
and answering Bible related questions. Another person to pray for is JR, yes that’s 
his name. He does not have assurance and only hopes he is going to Heaven. Pray 
for the convicting, converting, and comforting power of the Holy Spirit. Pray for 
these special hearts to receive God’s perfect gift. 

The Lord allowed six churches to partner with us and many more who are 
prayerfully considering what God would have them do. Thank you to the pastors 
who have reached out to us by faith and believe in the ministry God has given to our 
family. We are eternally grateful God is raising up workers to come help when we 
start in Colorado. We desire confidence, compassion, and courage as we travel the 
roads and present the burden for souls in Colorado.  

 

Cultivating For Colorado,  

 Teddy Angel 
The Angel Family
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